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Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057-0191
717 944-7621
TELEX 84-2386
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

September 20, 1983
4410-83-L-0224
5211-83-0268

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. Harold R. Denton

Director
US Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Stations, Units 1 and 2 (TMI-1 and IMI-2)
Operating License Nos. DPR-50 and DPR-73

Docket Nos. 50-289 and 50-320
Welding at IMI (Boring Allegations)

As you are aware, there have been a series of hearings, principally before
the US Comittee on Labor and Human Resources, during which the qualifications
of welders at Three File Island have been challenged.

We request that we be provided all information which the Nuclear Regulatory
Conmission has regarding the qualifications of welders at 'Ihree Mile Island.

It !a requested that this infonnation include, but not be limited to, the April
1980 report by the Cmmission on the Boring allegations, the testimony of
Mr. Richard DeYoung of the Camission's Office of Inspection and Enforcement
on June 28, 1983, before the Senate Comittee on I2bor and Human Resources,
the Comission's report of June 10, 1983, and any previous or subsequent
report or investigation. In making this request, we ask that any infonnation
in this matter, including interviews, transcripts, reports, or any other
documents, whether previously made public or not, be made available to us.

Your early response to this request will be appreciated.

Sincerel

R. C. 'ld

President

RCA/WIE/jep

CC: Mr. L. H. Barrett, Deputy Program Director - IMI Program Office
D' . B. J. Snyder, Program Director - IMI Program Office \
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